
GOVERNMENT 
F LORIDA 

Interoffice Memorandum 

September 1 7, 2020 

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
and Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Joseph C. Kunkel, P.E. , Director, Public Works Departmen~ t-.1~ 

CONTACT PERSON: Humberto L. Castillero, P.E., PTOE, Mana 
Traffic Engineering Division 

PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7891 

SUBJ: Construction of Speed Humps on Belvedere Road and East Orlando Road 

At the request of the residents on Belvedere Road and East Orlando Road, a speed hump 
survey was mailed to the property owners to determine whether they supported the 
installation of speed humps. Upon return of the ballots confirming that two-thirds of 
residents are in favor of the speed humps, the County would proceed with the installation 
request. 

The result of the survey indicated that 66% of the returned ballots from the property 
owners supported the installation of speed humps. The project is being funded by 
Commission District 5 and Public Works. 

Action Requested: Approval to construct speed humps on Belvedere Road and 
East Orlando Road. District 5. 
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Belvedere Road/East Orlando Road Consent 
Agenda Location Map 
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District 5: Commissioner Emily Bonilla 
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District 5: Commissioner Emily Bonilla 


